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Dear Paul,

Public Consultation Supervised Practice Framework DRAFT
Level Of supervision

Practice Remote Table 1
I hope you are well.
I would like to make submission to paragraph 5 of the draft report.

Why (cannot) a supervisor, have a ‘personal relationship’. For example Husband and wife
or parterns living under the one roof.
This make good sense:-

Mental Health
security
teamwork
wages
education

e enthusiasm

Lastly the paramedic can rest easy knowing "that when their remote service is complete™”
if they so wish, there supervisors are not trying to financially cripple: parents and family
members of the registered person.
From my experience partners working together we're the best crews. This removed the
jealous traits created by management of Ambulance Services in respect to properties and
transfer locations, opportunities for advancement.

Kind Regards

John Fitzpatrick
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